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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

,

April 25, 1988

*

1CAN048808

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: Mr. Jose A. Calvo, Director
Project Directorate IV
Division of Reactor Projects
III, IV, V and Special Projects

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
ANO-1 Appendix R Exemption
Requests Modification Schedula

Dear Mr. Calvo:

In our letter dated August 21, 1985 (0CAN388508), we requested exemption
from 10CFR50, Appendix R, for_the diesel generator exhaust fans. At that
time we committed to various modifications in connection with the request.
Mr. George Dick of your staff has requested that we provide a status of
these modifications.

The first modification was to reroute the conduit for the north diesel
generator room exhaust fans. The conduit was to be routed througn the
hot-tool room and the boric acid tank room, and a one hour wrap installed on
the conduit in the hot-tool room. This modification has been completed.

We also committed to install a three bour door in the wall between the A, B
and C,0 fans. Also, power cables to the air intake louvers were to be
rerouted so that these louvers are powered from vital power sources. These
modifications have also been completed.
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Very truly yours,

', / /

Dan R. Howard
Manager, Licensir g
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